


but this is not the answer.
Access from Green Lane is proposed, this is a small country lane, speed restriction of
20 mph imposed and at either end of the school day is packed with parked cars. To
the extent that residents and the community bus have struggled to get past. I’m
pretty sure therefore that it could hinder access to emergency services. Is there a
highways proposal to widen Green Lane? We believe this must be a prerequisite.
Please advise the Highways Plan that supports this proposal.
The roads into and out of Burtonwood are narrow, winding and in the main without
footpaths, do these form part of the Highways Plan to upgrade to accommodate an
increased traffic to and from the village? Traffic calming measures have already had
to be introduced to accommodate the current traffic volumes. Please advise the
Highways Plan that supports this proposal.
We have two very part time medical facilities in the village, are there plans to
increase this provision to accommodate an increased occupancy? Please advise.
The Co-op is the only retail shop facility – ditto, will more shops be encouraged or be
brought into any expansion deal? Please advise.
Can the schools accommodate increased patronage? It may be that some of those
from outside Burtonwood currently (we know several families travel to Burtonwood
Community School already) are sacrificed in order to accommodate increased local
demand? Please advise what impact this will have and any proposal on enrolment
criteria to accommodate the new demographic.

As an absolute minimum, there needs to be an extension to the consultation
process, this would also allow WBC to consider the Fiddlers Ferry option to satisfy
the increased housing obligation and to answer residents concerns around the
proposal in Burtonwood indicated. 

Regards,

Mr Gerald White; Mrs Janet White, Mr Peter Beverley; Mrs Christine Beverley 




